
Cherokee Rose Quilters Guild
Day meeting June 9, 2005

Dina called the meeting to order at 9:30 AM with 28 members present.

Minutes were approved as printed.  There was no treasurer’s report available.  

An announcement was made regarding a tour 7-16 to Trustville, AL. If there are
20 of us going there could be a pickup point at Lee Road. Need to call Leisure
Times Tours.

Robin game a report on the May board meeting and stated there was not enough
interest in moving the evening meeting 15 minutes earlier so things will remain as
they are. At the moment there are no areas of concern for the July Board
meeting so it may be cancelled.

Program chair reported possible workshop 7/16 on Drunkard’s path.  Night 
program in July with be Christmas.

Newsletter will be on the website soon.

Day hospitality was prepared by Doreen. July will be in the newsletter.
Night hospitality will be notified by Barbara for the 2nd half of the year.

Ways and means, The yard sale will be moved to Robin B. and be sometime in
July. More information in Newsletter. Will be raffling a sewing center mat.

Historian needs pictures of the raggedy jacket meeting.

Sunshine sent card to Marla who is doing well after surgery.

Community project- -still needs some adult women quilts. Reminded the quilts
need not be huge, lap quilts or comparable are fine.

Challenge quilt committee is still meeting.

Fall convention reminded will need help at the convention. Must be council
member to attend the workshop.

Quilt til you wilt will be 7-30. Phyllis also shared information about quilters in
Arkansas who are good and reasonable.

No reports from Treasurer, night telephone, Library, publicity committees.

Fat quarters for next month will be batik.
Door prizes, the fat quarters and show and tell were done.
Meeting adjourned to hands on program lead by Robin M.

Submitted by Karen Campbell


